
  

As part of our work on Mental Health week we have been talking about our feelings and what makes us happy 

and sad. The children are leaning how to become aware of the feelings of others and how to use people’s faces 

to help us to recognise feelings. They have been making happy and sad biscuits. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


